# **NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES**

#### **Readington Township Board of Education**

Personnel Committee Meeting December 4, 2017

Dr. DeFabiis, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Melissa Szanto, Wayne Doran and Ray Egbert were present at the Personnel Committee meeting on December 4, 2017. In addition, Jim Belske was present during agenda items 1 and 2 below, and Chief Greco was present during agenda item 1 below. The following matters were discussed:

## 1. <u>Police Coverage</u>

Chief Greco from the Readington Township Police Department spoke to the Committee about police officer coverage for the various schools.

# 2. <u>Technology</u>

Mr. Belske provided the Committee with staffing information and staffing related proposals.

### 3. <u>Honors/G&T/Enrichment</u>

Dr. DeFabiis updated the Committee on the recent parent meeting, and the status of scheduling and curriculum development for the programs.

# 4. Staffing

Dr. DeFabiis discussed various staffing matters and staffing related proposals.

# 5. Additional Items

The Committee discussed a recent staff member resignation as well as plans to replace Ms. Filler on the BOE following her recent resignation.